
ARE YOU READY TO TAKE YOUR LEAP OF FAITH?
When a crisis or unexpected situation hits the Seventh-day Adventist 
Church, we need to be nimble and agile to respond rapidly. By so 
doing, we can turn a challenge into a new opportunity to increase 
the impact of God’s mission throughout the world.

Please give generously on September 9 to the Unusual 
Opportunities Offering appeal. Mark your tithe envelope “General 
Conference Unusual Opportunities Fund” or call 1-800-648-5824.

UNUSUAL
OPPORTUNITIES

OFFER ING

MARK THE DATE

SEPTEMBER

9

Giving.AdventistMission.org




